Tanana Valley
Timber Resource
To Be Surveyed

An Anchorage firm, Air
Photo Techniques Inc., was
low bidder on the Tanam
E;Ht bid Inmhe

ject at bid openings
June 14 in the Juneau offices
of the U.S. Forest Service,
according to W. Howard
Jolmson, Regional Forester.

Air Photo’s bid of $1L9D
per lineal mile was lower
than that of American Aerial
Survey - Company of San
Antonio, Texas, and Mark
Hurd Aerial of Minneapolis.

Total cost for the photo-
graphic will be




